
Music and Art Children’s Choir 

Exciting News Flash! 

New Staff Added for 2018 

Mrs. Bethany Himes has been added to the staff of the Music and Art Academy. 
Mrs. Bethany received her BA Degree at Marshall University in Music Education. 
She has 15 years of experience in Cabell County, Wayne County and Chesapeake 
Ohio Schools teaching music. She has many years of experience working with 
church music ministries throughout the Tri-State conducting adult and children’s 
choirs, praise teams and musical dramas. 

The Music and Art Academy will be providing the opportunity for students, ages 6-
16 in our community to experience singing and performing as a choir member 
which will promote self-confidence, higher self-esteem, self-discipline, character 
education and a special bond with other students.  

They will experience the many genres of music, learn songs in foreign languages 
and advance their personal musicality. At the same time, have fun and enjoy 
singing as a group and contributing their talents. 

They will perform their Signature Performance at the end of the 8-week session. 

Mrs. Bethany Himes has the enthusiasm, excitement, musical knowledge, and 
vision to mold the Music and Art Children’s Choir into a singing success. 

Please enroll your children for Music and Art Children’s Choir, Tuesdays, 5:00 – 
6:00 pm, $200.00 fee, and share the exciting news with your friends and family. 

 

Patricia Walker 
Music and Art Director 
304-633-4305 
Email: music.artacademy@yahoo.com 


